
FOGS- Grange Junior School 

 

As we come to the end of another school year we would like to thank our FOGS team for all 

the fantastic fundraising they have done. Because of this hard work we have been able to buy 

a range of items to enhance the school further.  

Some of our Year 6's have written the following; 
 
Grange Junior School has spent some money on our Den this 
year. This has included storage which has helped clubs and has 
turned the space into a functioning chess club once a week. This 
room is also used for intervention and as a second sensory room 
to those who need it.  
 

We have also put money towards equipment for our 
sensory room. This space helps children to calm down 
and get ready to go back to class and complete their 
work. This room has many different sensory tools for 
children with different sensory needs. These things 
include a blackout tent, trampoline, and balance beam.  
 
 
 

 
As well as this we have also voted for new library seating to enhance 
the space further. All classes visit the library once a week and it is a 
very popular space. We have also put money toward reorganising 
the books into genres and reading abilities to help us choose books.   

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Thank you to the FOGS team and all the parents who continue to support our school.  
  

 


